
TOWN OF MOREAU 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to Section 184 of the Town Law and Section 122-b of the 

General Municipal Law, that the Town Board of the Town of Moreau shall conduct a Public 

Hearing at the Moreau Town Hall, 351 Reynolds Road, Moreau, New York on December 22, 

2021 at 5:35 p.m. for the purpose of receiving public comment on a proposed contract between 

the Town of Moreau and the South Glens Falls Fire Company, Inc..  Under the agreement, the 

South Glens Falls Fire Company Inc. will furnish fire protection services within the Town during 

calendar year 2022. The funds to be paid by the Town of Moreau to the South Glens Falls Fire 

Company, Inc. for these services are FIVE HUNDRED SIXTY ONE THOUSAND, FIVE HUNDRED 

SIXTY ONE AND 00/100 DOLLARS ($561,561.00). A copy of the proposed contract is available at 

the office of the Moreau Town Clerk located at the Moreau Town Hall.     

Published: December 17, 2021   Leeann McCabe, Town Clerk 
        Town of Moreau 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


